
Classroom Highlights Report​
 April 2025 

Our classroom has been full of creativity, learning, and fun this month. Here are a few highlights 
we’re excited to share: 

●​ Poetry Journals and Sharing​
In celebration of National Poetry Month, students created their own poetry journals. They 
wrote original poems and selected favorites to share during a special reading session 
with Mr. Nixon. It was a wonderful way to build confidence and express creativity through 
words.​
 

●​ Greenhouse Planting for Mother’s Day​
Students had a great time planting flowers in the greenhouse with Ms. Amanda as a 
special Mother’s Day project. This hands-on activity allowed them to connect with nature 
while preparing heartfelt gifts for their families.​
 

●​ Ice Cream Sundae Literacy Reward Party​
To reward their hard work and progress in literacy, students enjoyed a fun Ice Cream 
Sundae Party. It was a sweet way to celebrate their reading and writing 
accomplishments!​
 

●​ SISD Health Fair – April 10​
Our class enjoyed attending the SISD Health Fair and learning about health and 
wellness through a variety of interactive stations. A big hit was the goodie bag from the 
U.S. Forest Service, which was full of fun and educational surprises.​
 

●​ Elementary Basketball Tournament – Thorne Bay, April 12​
Students participated in the elementary basketball tournament hosted in Thorne Bay. It 
was a day full of excitement, teamwork, and school spirit as our young athletes 
represented Thorne Bay School.​
 

We are so proud of our students' efforts and look forward to more exciting events as we head 
into the final weeks of the school year! 

Respectfully submitted,​
Christi Nixon​
K–2 Classroom Teacher​
Thorne Bay School 


